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RECONSTRUCTION OF' NORTH STREET FROM
STAGE ROAD TO PESCADERO CREEK ROAD

Dear Resident:

The County of San Mateo Department of Public Works (Department) is currenly in the design
phase for the Reconstruction of North Street Project (Project). The Þroject limitê on North Street
?ç from Stage Road to Pescadero Creek Road. The existing width of Ñorth Street varies from
20 to 24fieet and the Project is being designed to retain the existing roadway widths. The
Project consists of reconstructing North Street by cement treating the roadwäy base and placing
asphalt concrete over the treated base. Aggregate base will be þlaced alongine roaOway
shoulder areas whgre it currently exists and where it is necessary for roadwãy connectiviiy or to
maintain existing drainage patterns. Shared roadway bicycle paúement markings ("sharróws',)
and share the road signs will be placed along the length of the Project. The schiooi pedestrian
crossing signs at the Pescadero Elementary School will be replaced with higher visibility edge lit
signs. The Project will be competitively bid and is scheduled to go out to biã in July zOis.

The Department will hold a public meeting to provide an overview of the Project and answer
questions you may have regarding the Project. The public meeting is scheduled for:

Wednesd"y, M?t 20,2015,7:00 p.M.

'.xit"ft 'Ëfäi"¡äg":å1r".,

Please contact Matthew Ruble or Robert Enriquez of my staff at (650) 363-4100 if you have any
questions. They can also be reached by e-mail at:

mruble@smcqov.orq
renriquez@smcgov.orq

**MEETING NOTICE**

Very truly yours,

Public
Works


